
TOWN	OF	GRANVILLE	
4157	VT	Route	100	
Granville,	VT	0747	
802-767-4403	

September	10,	2019	
	
The	Granville	Selectboard	is	hosting	a	meeting	with	Secretary	of	State	Jim	Condos	to	discuss	
Vermont’s	Open	Meeting	Law	on	Wednesday,	September	18,	2019	at	6:00pm	at	the	Granville	
Town	Office	on	Route	100.		Area	Selectboards,	Planning	Commissions,	Conservation	
Commissions,	School	Boards,	other	public	committees	and	the	general	public	are	encouraged	to	
attend.	
	
The	Open	Meeting	Law	requires	all	municipal	commissions	and	committees	to	warn	agendas	
and	post	minutes	in	a	timely	manner.		Public	input	must	also	be	allowed	at	meetings.		Other	
requirements	of	the	Law	will	also	be	discussed.	
	
Secretary	Condos	will	provide	a	presentation	of	the	Open	Meeting	Law	and	will	take	questions	
from	attendees.		For	further	information	please	contact	Bruce	Hyde,	Granville	Selectboard	
Chair	at	802-767-1159	


